
KMS School Community Council Meeting 
January 7, 2025 

3:00pm in Mr. Johnson’s room at KMS 
 
1. Welcome and Attendance - Mr. Bateman welcomed those in attendance.  In attendance 

were Julie McQuivey, Natali Button, Desiree Felish, Colten Johnson, and Principal Bateman.  
Elizabeth Smith was absent.  Mrs. Hooper attended the meeting as a visitor. 

2. November Meeting Minutes: Reviewed and Approved.  Julie motioned to approve.  Desiree 
seconded.  It was unanimous. 

3. The question was opened up if there were any District/School Traffic Safety concerns.  
Natali mentioned about the students crossing at the end of the day over from the middle 
school to the high school.  Mr. Bateman discussed how there is a plan in the near future to 
discuss moving end times for schools to allow staggered transitions.  The council also 
discussed about the new traffic lights by Strawz that allows for better control at the 
intersection.   

4. Mrs. Hooper discussed the Counseling and the College and Career program.  She brought a 
folder with materials discussed at future PCCR’s with the 8th grade students and their 
parents.  Mrs. Hooper created an interactive counseling tab for students and parents on the 
school website. There was a QPR training given to the teachers during the January 6 teacher 
work day presented by Mrs. Hooper and Mr. Castagno.  It seemed effective. 

5. Mr. Bateman reviewed the Read180 data using NWEA growth scores.  This is a new reading 
test.  The whole school is showing reading improvement.  The growth in the Read180 class 
is showing significant improvement.   

6. The council was asked about future ideas for the upcoming school improvement plan.  The 
council expressed they liked the Read180 class and it was a good use of funds.   

7. Reviewed the upcoming KMS calendar until the next meeting 
8. The meeting was motioned to adjourn by Desiree.  Natali seconded.  The rest of the council 

voted to adjourn by unanimous vote.  
   

Next Meeting: February 4th  


